
Happy New Year!
2018 was a great year
for us at the branch! 
We are so thankful to
have our renovation
finally complete which
included new
wallcoverings,
flooring, furniture and
decor.  Along with
that also came a new
roof and additional
attic insulation.  It
was exciting to see it
all come together and
we are now able to
enjoy our beautifully
remodeled home!
While we were
extremly fortunate
that the July 19 EF3
tornado did not hit our
branch we did feel the
effects as many BFMs
and resident's loved
ones

were not as
fortunate.  Our
community will
continue to rally
together to ensure we
are
#marshalltownstrong!
Another big change for
us at the branch has
been the addition of
our new RN
Coordinator - Danessa
Quigley.  If you have
not had a chance to
meet her yet please
stop in and introduce
yourself next time you
are at the branch.  
We wish you and your
loved ones a happy
new year and look
forward to 2019!

Marshalltown
                          

Our resident elves were busy at work creating 500 stocking
stuffers that were donated to the Salvation Army Toy Town!
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Judy Hemphill  4th
LaVonne Renner  16th

Marge Karns  18th
Harold Cassens  22nd
Shirley Karns  24th

Greta Thomae  27th
Bianca Greazel  2nd
Danessa Quigley  4th

Jami Blue  10th
Deb Netolicky  17th

Amy Wood  25th
Becky Small  27th

Acacia Brown  30th

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:30a Recipe Book
2:00p Crocheting
3:00p Cards-500
6:15p Bingo

9:15a Balloon
Volleyball
10:30a Spelling Bee
2:00p Make Your
Own Pizza
3:00p Mens Group

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:30a Music By
Melissa
2:00p Bingo
3:30p Tongue
Twister Of The Day
6:15p Uno

9:15am Chair
Dancing
1:30pm Fancy
Fingers
7:00pm Lawrence
Welk

9:00a Worship Hour
10:00a Move & Grove
6:15p Chapel

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:45a Bible Study
2:00p Bingo
3:00p Director Social
6:15p Monday Night
Matinee

9:15a Hokey Pokey 
10:30a Exercise- Lisa
11:00a Food Council
Meeting
1:15p Bible Study With
Chaplain Larry
1:30p Messy Missy

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:30a Make A Wacky
Crazy Hat
2:00p January
Birthday Party
3:30p Canvas Paiting
6:15p Bingo

Hat Day
9:15a Balloon Vollyball
10:30a Music By Dave G
2:00p Tea Party
3:00p Mens Group
6:15p Dominos

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:30a Music By Luke
2:00p Bingo
3:30 Turkey Shoot
With Darts
6:15p Jenga

9:15am Chair
Dancing
1:30pm Fancy
Fingers
7:00pm Lawrence
Welk

9:00a Worship Hour
10:00a Move & Grove
2:00p Music By Doug
Karl
6:15p Chapel

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:45a Bible Study
2:00p Bingo
3:30p
6:15p Monday Night
Matinee

9:15a Hokey Pokey
10:30a Music
1:15p Bible Study
2:00p Barber Shop
3:30 Coffee Club
6:15p You Be The Judge

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:00a Wal-Mart
2:00p Music By Ron B
3:30p Finish The
Phrase
6:15p Bingo

9:15a Balloon
Vollyball
10:30a YMCA
2:00p Marshmallow
Snowball Throw
3:00p Mens Group

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:30a Make
Butterflies
2:00p Bingo
3:30p Famous
Couples Reminise
6:15p Card Bingo

9:15am Chair
Dancing
1:30pm Fancy
Fingers
7:00pm Lawrence
Welk

9:00a Worship Hour
10:00a Move & Grove
6:15p Chapel

9:15a Sit & Stretch
9:45a Music By Steve
10:45a Bible Study
2:00p Bingo
3:30p Happy Hour
6:15p Monday Night
Matinee

9:15a Hokey Pokey
10:30a Exercise-Lisa
1:15p Bible Study
2:00 Coffee Club
3:30p Beauty Hour
6:15p You Be The
Judge

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:00a Bus Trip To
Meskwaki & Lunch
2:00p Craft- Make Leis
3:30p Make Fruit
Kabobs
6:15p Bingo

Luau Party
9:15a Beach Vollyball
10:30a Music by Joan
2:00p Luau Party
3:00p Mens Group

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:30a Music By
Marjorie
2:00p Bingo
3:30p Make A Shirley
Temple
6:15p Uno

9:15am Chair Dancing
10:00am Bake a
Chocolate Cake
1:30pm F ancy Fingers
7:00p Lawrence Welk 

Chocolate Cake Day
9:00a Worship Hour
10:00a Decorate
Chocolate Cake
6:15pm Chapel

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:45a Bible Study
11:30a Res. Council
2:00p Bingo
3:30p Music- Keith L
6:15p Monday Night
Matinee

9:15a Hokey Pokey
10:30a Barber Shop
1:15p Bible Study
2:00p Music - Mike C
3:30p Coffee Club
6:15p You Be The
Judge

9:15a Sit & Stretch
10:00a Wal-Mart
2:00p Make A Fleece
Blanket
6:00p Bingo

9:15a Balloon
Vollyball
10:00a Sight Seeing
2:00p Sponge Art
Painting
3:00p Mens Group
6:15p Tic-Tac-Toe
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Happy New Year!
8:00a New Years
Parade
2:00pm New Years
Movie
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